THINKING ABOUT CHANGING
YOUR GRADING SCALE TO

CREDIT / NO CREDIT?

A FEW THINGS TO KEEP IN MIND

You are in control of the decision, faculty will continue to grade as usual.

Credit and No Credit grades do not count toward your GPA,
so while they can’t hurt, they also can’t help.

Making the change could have implications for credentials and
certifications you may be looking to earn.

If you are struggling with the transition to virtual learning, reach out to
your advisor and to tutoring and mentoring resources,
they are here to help and are online!

Talk with an your academic advisor before making the change,
they can talk through pros and cons with you.

You've got time to make the decision! The process in MyCoyote will be available
through June 8 and you can still petition to make the change until June 30.
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